
Public Question – Council 5 February 2015 

 

Torquay Harbourside with its open views and carefree walking is loved by locals and 

visitors alike.  Any alterations to it have to be sensitive and sympathetic to that fact.  

Putting a high-rise hotel and block of flats in a prime position, with a nearby green 

space colonised as a car park will fly in the face of its present appeal.  I ask you, Mr 

Mayor not to release the lease on this proposed development. 

 

Submitted by Alan Griffey 


